2019 BOCC Notable Minutes		Assembled for October 10, 2019


Range:   August 21st, August 29th not posted, September 3rd, and September 10th.

The Dallesport area was not mentioned in any specific topic.

However, the Public Works/ Road Department posted some issues that may be notable to mention:
There was overwhelming support from residents who visited the Public Works booth at the fair which was promoting the new County Services Building
Deputy Director Jeff Hunter reported on the radio tower project, followed by a discussion of the facilities used at this year’s fair and proposed improvements for future use. And are busy with countywide projects typical for this time of year.

The High School Internship Program is over for this year, and was lauded as a benefit to the interns as well as a good investment of community funds. Thanks to the interns and HR Director Randi Post.

The extremely controversial topic for this period was the Federal Court decision regarding Tract D in the Glenwood area effecting residents and the Yakama Nation. There were multiple discussions regarding how it will affect tribal and non-tribal individuals.
In a subsequent board meeting Chairman Sauter stated that the County Road services will remain status quo. The Board scheduled a Public Meeting to provide the citizens in the area with as much knowledge that the Board had at the time, the evening of September 4th. However, on September 3rd, during Citizens Comment Segment, a brief discussion was held about large landowners in the Glenwood area and hosting a meeting with State Representatives. (See addendum page 1 & 2.)

[bookmark: _GoBack]The September 4th, meeting at 6:00pm was adjourned shortly after 8:00pm.

